
  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

24th May 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

School Day Consultation 

 

Our consultation on proposed changes to the school day from September 2021 is now complete. We would 

like to take this opportunity to thank those parents and carers who provided feedback to us. 

 

The response to our proposals has been overwhelmingly positive and supportive so we are delighted to 

inform you that all the changes will come into effect from September 2021. We are conscious that a small 

number of parents and carers raised questions pertaining to their child and personal circumstances during 

the consultation process.  Please be assured that we will address those concerns individually over the 

coming weeks. 

 

We will write to you again with details of what our new school day will look like and publish this on our 

website in good time for the next academic year. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school via the usual means.  We thank you 

in advance of your unfailing support as we continue our journey together, building a strong working 

partnership between home and school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

Mark Kilmurray 

Headteacher 


